
 

 

           SPA Meeting Minutes 
       January 9, 2018 

  
Terri Allman  Ms. Cristina Almanza      Sarah Antenora    Lori Rabensteine   Rania Buzad 
Ms. Alpa Brannam Mr. Morgan Daniels        Crystal Dietrich    Megan DiTeresa   Sandra Jones 
Jennifer Leasure Lori Mazzurana        Ellen Miri     Lara Morgan    Cindy Perez 
Jayne Saucedo Dr. Joan Wagner        Shanna Walsh    Marcela Wilhite   Danellie Young  
  
 
Opening Prayer:    Mr. Daniels 
 
Approval of the Minutes:   
Sarah Antenora motioned to approve December minutes, Terri Allman seconded the motion. The motion 
passed. As per the bylaws, Jennifer will forward the minutes to Liz Hallberg to post on the Savio website. 
 
Principal's Update:    Mr. Morgan Daniels  
Report cards have gone out. On behalf of faculty and staff, he thanked Ellen and SPA for the teacher gifts and 
lunch. Several students from Savio pro- life group will be attending the DC Pro Life March. Preparing for Imago 
Christi Day and Celebrating Catholic Schools Week. Promoted the CCS dinner and encouraged parents to 
attend. PSAT results will be going home soon. Principal’s coffee this Thursday with discussion on college 
admission. Working on social media awareness discussion for February. Parker Uniforms has closed and 
Megan and Mr Daniels will be meeting next week at the Diocese with other potential vendors. A decision will 
be made by the end of January. 
 
President's Update:    Dr. Joan Wagner  
Tuition has been set for next year. Continuous enrollment and new student enrollment underway and reviewed 
due dates. Discussed expansion of Neenah which will begin this spring. Holy Family is moving forward with 
permits for the new construction. Hopeful the new open air pavilion will be available for Savio students as well. 
Meeting this week with the Principal Search committee, 13 applications have been received so far, and the 
process will be complete by the end of Spring Break. Will be sending out a survey for Parents and Faculty 
regarding qualities for the new Savio principal. 
 
Communications:  Ms. Cristina Almanza 
January begins the big push for admissions and Celebrating Catholic Schools. Started Google ad campaign 
this year to be able to track those interested, still using printed materials as well, but mostly online. Beginning 
to promote Cuts for Cancer which is Feb 9th. Alumni will be coming back to help at the mass this week. The 
next alumni event is May 23rd with a speaker and mass. Excited to announce we received an engineering 
Grant for the 3D printer. 
 
Development:   Ms. Alpa Brannam  
Met our goal for the Build the Nest appeal with a little under 200,000 raised. Will begin talking about the Soiree 
at the next meeting and will have information about the class baskets for the class reps. Soiree is April 21st and 
will be at St. William’s Evangelization Center. Said it is a very beautiful building. 
 
SPA Chair:    Megan DiTeresa  
Requesting a volunteer to head up the St. John Bosco Award nomination process. Also need several parent 
volunteers for the prospective student interviews on 2/3 to help with hospitality. 
 
 



 

 

Vice-Chair:   Terri Allman  
Discussion on the uniform resale will wait until a decision on a new uniform vendor is made. 
 
Treasurer:    Cindy Perez  
Financial report sent, no updates. 
 
Historian:     Lori Rabensteine 
No update. 

 
Committee Updates & Upcoming Events 

Supply Coordinator:  Crystal Dietrich  
 
Social Committee:  Rania Buzad & Lori Mazzurana   
Discussed upcoming Principal’s Coffee. 
 
Spirituality Committee:  Marcela Wilhite  
Discussed Imago Christi Day, met with Mr. Ochoa, will submit description for EW, and create sign up      
genius for parents to volunteer. 
 
Teacher Appreciation:  Ellen Miri  
Reviewed Christmas cash drive, needed to send a separate email to parents asking for money. 
Upcoming soup day 2/22. 
 
Volunteer Committee:  Sarah Antenora 
 
Freshman Class Reps: Danellie Young & Kimberly Stewart  
2nd breakfast 2/13. 
 
Sophomore Class Reps:  Sandra Jones & Shanna Walsh 
Class retreat going to Eagle Wings and both girls and boys will be at the same place this year. 
Discussed theme and suggestions for boys to get them more involved. 
 
Junior Class Rep:  Lara Morgan  
 
Senior Class Rep:  Jayne Saucedo 

 
Next Meeting:    January 9, 2018 in SVdP Portable at 8:30 

Opening Prayer: Lori Mazzurana 
Closing Prayer:  Marcela Wilhite 

 
Closing Prayer:  Terri Allman led us in the closing prayer. 


